
 
 

 

                       

 

 
 

 
To all members of  

Sudbury Mine, Mill & Smelter Workers’ Union 
Local 598/Unifor  

that work at 
Sudbury Finnish Rest Home Society Inc. 

 
 

April 2017 
 
 
Happy Spring Sisters and Brothers, 
 
As you are aware, we are heading into bargaining in May. 
 
The vote for the proposal package is on April 10th, 2017.  See flyers on board for place and 
times.  If you want your voice heard, come out and vote. 
 
We have 4 grievances still outstanding and we hope to settle them soon. 
 
Negotiations are going to be in the middle of May and your bargaining committee is working 
hard for the best outcome possible 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

Beth McIlveen  
 

Beth McIlveen 
Unit Chair  

Sudbury Mine Mill & Smelter Worker’s Union 
Local 598/Unifor 

2550 Richard Lake Road  ~  Sudbury, ON   P3G 0A3 
Ph: 705-673-3661    Fax:  705-673-1183 


